
Construction Cost: $2,099,354    Construction Began: January 13, 2020    Anticipated Completion: Spring 2021 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Heidy Cuevas P.E. — FDOT Construction Project Manager 
Phone: (954) 958-7653 
Email: heidy.cuevas@dot.state.fl.us   
 
Rebecca Guerrero — Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (954) 940-7605 
Email: rguerrero@corradino.com 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

MISSION STATEMENT 
 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, 
enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities. 

For more information on Broward   
Operations construction projects,   

please visit our website:  
www.d4fdot.com 

 
      Follow us on Twitter @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Full Closure beginning Tuesday, September 8 through Friday, December 4 
South 14th Avenue from Rodman Street to Moffett Street will be closed daily 9 a.m. to 4 p.m., Monday through Friday, 
beginning Tuesday, September 8 through Friday, December 4, for widening operations along South 14th Avenue. Traffic 
will be detoured through South 15th Avenue between Rodman Street and Moffett Street. Access will be maintained for 
local residents.  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
DETOUR NOTICE 
14th Avenue Mobility Improvements Project 
From Atlantic Shores Boulevard to Sheridan Street 
Financial Project ID: 434690-1-52-01  

The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, please 
contact Community Outreach Specialist, Rebecca Guerrero, to be added to the project distribution list. Public            

participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.  


